Daffodil Cricket Tours Season 2019

Notes:
Tour 1: Derby, County Ground. As last season we will be staying 3 nights at the Travel Lodge Hotel on the ground since it is easier for many of us as the hotel is only 100 yards from the main entrance to the Cricket Stadium. The other advantage of course, should the weather be bad members can so easily walk back to their rooms. Many of you would remember that we stayed here many times when it was called the Day’s Hotel, it has been completely refurbished since it has changed hands. The price includes a full English Breakfast.
Tour 2: Hove. We will be staying as we did last season at the posh 4-star Hilton Brighton Metropole, which is located on the sea front. We will be staying four nights travelling up on the Sunday morning and returning on Thursday. This is an impressive Hotel and Guests have always had brilliant memories every time they have stayed there.

Tour 3: Middlesex at Radlett C C: We haven’t played a County Championship game here before, although Glamorgan have played a one-day game at this attractive ground. We will be staying 4 nights at the Ibis Hotel nr Elstree Film Studios Borehamwood which is just 10 minutes from the ground at Radlett. We shall be travelling up on the Sunday with the advantage of being at the ground at the start of play on the Monday and returning home on Thursday.
Tour 4: Colwyn Bay. You will be pleased to know that we will again be staying at the 4-star St Georges’ Hotel, located centrally on the Promenade with easy flat access to the nearby shops. As you will realise the St George is considered to be one of the most reputable seaside hotels in Wales. I have booked a few upgrade sea view rooms of which some will also have a balcony. The upgraded rooms will be allocated on a first come first serve basis. Members must be mindful that our Colwyn Bay attractive fixture against Lancashire will be looked upon as a ‘home fixture’ for those travelling Lancastrians, hence the demand for hotel accommodation will be high. We will be staying 4 nights at the St George, travelling back to South Wales after breakfast on Thursday 22nd August.
Tour 5: It will be nice to return to New Road Worcester as the fixture is always a must visit venue in our cricket trips calendar. We will be using as per our trip schedule two hotels – our main hotel will be the Ye Olde Talbot which always gives the best value for money as we have stayed here for many years. As you know the hotel is opposite the Cathedral and you can walk to the shopping centre on the flat.
To those of you who have mobility issues we have booked a few rooms at the Premier Inn these rooms will charged on a room only basis but will be at a higher rate than those at the Ye Olde Talbot where full English breakfast will be included in the price.
If Glamorgan reach the quarter/semi-finals of any of the one-day competitions and be drawn away it will be our intention as always to have an overnight stay.
We are enclosing two copies of the trip list one for your retention and one for you to return in the addressed envelope listing those trips that you are interested in joining us.
